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Sisters of Mercy 

Furniture Sale 
Phase 1* 

Mon-Sat: Oct. 19-24 

1:00- 7:00pm 

All items must be taken on the day of sale.  Limited assistance to load items into 

vehicles will be provided. 

Due to COVID regulations, admission into the building will be adapted to State of 

Michigan guidelines.  Masks are required. 

In preparation for the sale of our property, the Sisters of Mercy are divesting of all 

furnishings within the interconnected buildings and grounds of Mercy Center, 

McAuley Center, Mercy Court Apartments, and the Office Building.  

The sale will be held in the D-Wing of Mercy  Center (enter Gate 4 off 11 Mile Rd.) 

Items include original art, housewares, bedroom, living room and dining room 

furnishings, rare items, kitchen appliances, and valuables. 

For a sampling of some of the items for sale, visit us at 

www.mercysistersfarmington.org 

*Phase 2: Sale to the general public in early 2021 

NEW ITEMS ARRIVE DAILY!  RETURN OFTEN! 

TELL YOUR FRIENDS!  ALL ARE WELCOME. 

 

http://www.mercysistersfarmington.org/

